On July 16th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item CP-3 CM Agreement for Whispering Pines Elementary School Classroom Addition:

Question:       Why is there a need for this?

Response:     This project is required in order to eliminate +20 year old portables in accordance with F.S. 1013.21.  The school has several old wooden portables.  This is also a Referendum Project.
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